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*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Ms. Allen,
We wanted to contact you about our support for the renovation project at 1505 Travis Heights Boulevard.

We have lived in Travis Heights since 1998 and love the character, trees, and community of our neighborhood. There are
many historic structures throughout the neighborhood, and we certainly support preserving the character and scale
while also supporting updates and improvements that enhance the overall quality of the neighborhood in an
appropriate way.

We are around the corner from our neighbors Paige and Andy Hart who have shared the renovation plans by Merzbau
Design Collective. We find the changes to be appropriate and attractive. With updates to siding, roof, and windows that
preserves the cottage structure and maintains the street scale, we support their proposal that will enhance the overall
quality of the Boulevard.

Regards,
Lois Kim and Phillip Reed
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